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 Bankside News 
What a week! Whilst the snow stopped us from being in on 

Tuesday, it didn’t stop the flow of the week for the pupils. 

We have been blown away by their sensible choices they 

have made, and it has been fantastic to see them all enjoy 

the fresher weather. As we move towards the festive 

period the pupils and staff are looking forward to seeing as 

many of you as possible for our Christmas show around. This 

will include a Christmas Fayre and a show case of the pupil’s 

work.  

Unfortunately, there was an error in date last week. The 

show will take place on the 12th not the 19th as previously 

stated. I apologise for any inconvenience this may cause.  

The cold weather didn’t stop our outdoor learning from 

taking place and the pupils had a fantastic time outside in 

the cold toasting marshmallows all wrapped up warm!  

 

 

 

 

 

Signs of the Week 

We have created a YouTube channel to showcase our Sign of the 

Week videos, made by our students.  

Please take a look and practice if you fancy it! 

Bankside School - YouTube  

★ Key Dates ★ 

- Christmas Show- Thursday 

12th December 

- Last day of Term – Thursday 

19th December 

 

 

★ Word Aware ★ 

We have introduced Word 

Aware at school. We pick a 

word a week and explore its 

meaning to extend vocabulary 

and to develop understanding 

of more complex words. 

Next week’s word will be.  

 

 

Just as a reminder we are a   

NO NUT School, we have a 

number of pupils who have 

allergies, this includes for some 

pupils, coconut allergy, please 

be mindful of pupils using 

sprays or body lotions as they 

can be sensitive to this. 

https://www.youtube.com/@Banksideschool/videos
https://youtube.com/@banksideschool?si=yBJ9aXzVSRe9aXbK

